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Dear parents and carers, 

 

Know your religion Day 

Thursday we had a day designed, organised and led by our 

amazing Junior Leaders to value all of our pupils. It really was 

something special. I am very proud of these amazing pupils. 

 

 

Class 2 

How fantastic that two of the children in Class 2 are celebrating Chinese 
New Year! It is lovely to see them expressing themselves in their special 
celebration outfit. They were even kind enough to share some fortune 
cookies with the class! 

 

 

Children’s mental health week 

Reception have been thinking about different feelings over 

children’s mental health week. We thought about the things that 

make us happy and we looked at a poem by Michael Rosen. We 

have also thought about the things that can help to keep us 

healthy.  

 

Class 2 have been working together to create a whole class art piece 

to express how we are all unique and special. They did a great job at 

sharing it in asssembly. 

 

 

Reception  

Reception have produced some wonderful observational art pieces this half 

term. “Will she like the spiky leaved pineapple” 

 

 

 

World Book Day  

We will be celebrating world book day on Thursday 7th March, more information will follow after the 

half term holiday.  



 

Dates for your diary  

19/02 School opens 

22/02 School closes normal times 

23/02 Inset day 

07/03 World Book Day 

11/03 – 13/03 Class 6 Residential 

22/03 School closes normal times  

08/04 School opens 

06/05 School closed bank holiday 

24/05 School closes normal times for half term 

03/06 School opens 

 

I hope you have a lovely half term, 

Mrs Frost 

 


